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Dear Members, 
ISOC-SL March 2021 Newsletter 

 
We hope that you are all safe and in good health. ISOC-SL continues to remind members that the 
COVID-19 Virus is still in our midst and that we should continue to heed Public Health Advice.  
 
Our apologies for the brief silence. We have completed our work in preparing the questionnaire for 
the Sierra Leone 2021 Internet Access Survey. This questionnaire was validated through several 
stakeholder engagements. Statistics Sierra Leone helped us in the preparation of the questionnaire. 
We will be embarking on the Pilot Survey programme between 11th – 13th March 2021. The Pilot 
Survey will be carried out in Freetown (Urban) and Lokomasa Chiefdom, Port Loko District (Rural). 
 
We have vacancies for enumerators for the Pilot Survey. We are looking for ISOC members with a 
good understanding of Internet Technologies and Terminologies. Please send an application and CV 
to info@isoc-sl.org.  
 
The Election of ISOC-SL Officers for the 2021 – 2022 Period will be held (online) between the 25th – 
28th March 2021. More details will be posted on the ISOC-SL WhatsApp Forum.  
 
As always, we welcome feedback from members on the above, or any issue of relevance to the 
Internet Society Sierra Leone Chapter. On behalf of the ISOC Sierra Leone Chapter Executive, I want 
to wish you all continued good health.  
 
Stay Safe. 
Best regards, 

 
Salieu Kanu Mansaray 
President 
ISOC- Sierra Leone Chapter 

 


